
From: Timothy Hawke <thawke@stratarealty.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 4:51 PM 
To: Joanne Coletta <Joanne.Coletta@CoronaCA.gov> 
Cc: Dan Delaney <DanD@ganahl.com>; Tamara Hollingsworth <t-hollingsworth@sbcglobal.net> 
Subject: 150 Depot City Council Meeting and request to extend it an additional two weeks; 4-25-24 
Request. 

 

[CAUTION] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

Hi Joanne. Ganahl Lumber, the applicant for the text amendment review by the City of Corona for 
the upcoming May 1st City Council Meeting is requesting that the meeting for the review of the zone 
text amendment be extended or moved to the May 15th City Council Meeting. Thank you for your 
consideration. I apologize for the late notice. Tim 
 
 

 
  
TIMOTHY N. HAWKE 
Founder and President 
_____________________________________________ 
  
thawke@stratarealty.com 
T    951.280.1733   
M   951.533.2513 
 _______________________________________________________________________ 
  
 CA BRE License No. 00880273 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
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